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Welcome to Pre-school!!   
What a wonderful first week. This is the year for our youngest 

learners to shine brightly in our classroom and grow as 

individuals. We believe that communication is key to your child’s 

success and to a great parent/teacher relationship. We encourage 

you to contact us with any questions or concerns. We will be 

sending out a weekly newsletter about upcoming events, dates, 

what we’ve been doing and what is coming ahead. These first 

couple of weeks we will be spent focusing on getting familiar with 

routines, each other, class rules, our environments and diving into 

                      the beginning of our curriculum. We are looking  

                      forward to creating lots of “joyful  noise” and learning 

                      an abundance of new things! 

*  

Important Dates:    

     

 

*Unpacking our stuff upon arrival.  

*Washing our hands when we get to class and                           
frequently throughout the day. 
 
*Names of our new friends. 

*Sitting quietly on the carpet for circle time and 
waiting for our turn when our name is called. 
 
  *Praying before we eat. 

                    *How to line up and walk safely to and  
f                     from PE, Music and around the school.                               
 
                     * Having FUN, but playing safely with 
others.           others. 
 

9/14- Picture Day 

9/14-Back to School 

Night  

(Curriculum Night) 

9/20-New Parent      

Evening 6:30pm 

9/28- St. Luke-A-Thon! 

 

     

Our Specialty Staff & Schedule: 

Mrs. Fuetch-Library (Wednesday’s) 

Ms. Diaz-PE (Tuesday’s &Thursday’s) 

Ms.”Joan” Dirska- Music (Tuesday’s &Wednesday’s) 

 
Updates and Reminders 

➢ Make sure EVERYTHING of your child’s is labeled. All jackets, water 

bottles, backpacks, lunchboxes, etc. must be clearly labeled. 

➢ Please help your child put his/her snack and water in their cubby 

when they arrive at school. 

➢ St. Luke-a-Thon! Review the packet that was sent home and we will 

let you know what our class theme will be soon!  

➢ Luckily, we have no known peanut allergies. Feel free to include 

peanuts in your snacks. 

➢ Please send a jacket or sweater (labeled) with your child every day.  

➢ If you have not yet paid the $1o class fund please do so. Checks can 

be made to St. Luke School and cash can be handed to Mrs. Halvorson 

or Mrs. Cunningham.  
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